
Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago
Ministry of Finance and the Economy 

NOTICE 
To Depositors of the Hindu Credit Union (HCU)

The Ministry of Finance and the Economy is pleased to 
advise that the Liquidator of the Hindu Credit Union 
(“HCU”) has begun mailing out informational 
packages to members with investment in deposits and 
shares of over TT$75,000.00. These packages outline 
the process by which payments will be effected. 

Should depositors have any questions when they 
receive their package, kindly contact the HCU hotline 
at 672-1437.

The Ministry will continue to update members about 
the payment process over time.


